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Panmure District School News
No.07 - Term.4, Week 07 –Monday 27 November 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Panmure District School Reunion
A big, huge thank you to whanau who were able to attend the reunion in the weekend. We appreciate the time and effort you took to bring the children in to perform. They did us proud and the previous pupils of PDS enjoyed viewing the children's inquiry learning in the Hall. This is still displayed if you would like to have a look. 
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REMINDER - Tamaki Zone Athletics Day
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This is tomorrow, 28 November at Lloyd Elsmore in Pakuranga. If your child has been chosen to represent PDS you would've received a consent form. If you haven't already done so, please return this to school tomorrow morning. Good luck PDS athletic reps!

Bake Sale
Wednesday 29 November is the final baking day for the baking programme. Parents and children will be selling some home-made baking on Wednesday 29 November. Baked goods will cost between 20c to $3 and will be available for purchase from the school hall at morning tea time. 

Book character dress up day - Friday 1st December (Mufti Day)
The student council have organised this. Children can come dressed as their favourite book character. 
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Whopping Cough Vaccination 

Auckland Regional Public Health Services advises that pertussis (whooping cough) is in the community and the number of cases in schools has increased over the last two months. Pertussis is a highly infectious disease and can cause serious illness for some people. Four and 11 year olds are both eligible for a free booster dose – see your GP promptly to book this in. Children who have missed any doses are also able to get free immunisations, please check with your doctor if you are unsure of your child’s vaccination history.

If your child has symptoms of pertussis please keep them at home away from school. Pertussis starts like a cold with a runny nose, cough, and fever and is spread by coughing. After 7-10 days the cough becomes more severe and prolonged coughing spasms occur that may end with a whoop, dry retching or vomiting.

If you or your children are experiencing symptoms or you want more information visit your doctor or call Healthline for advice on 0800-611 116.

Do The Right Thing Programme
Last week, Constable Taina Karaka came to our school to teach our Years 4 to 6 students about Do The Right Thing programme. She was able elaborate information regarding respect, honesty, right and wrong, rules the law and consequences and becoming good role-models. 
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Winning House for Week 6 

Congratulations to the winning house – Kowhai


School Breakfast Club

The breakfast programme runs daily in the school hall at 8.30am for all children who are interested in having breakfast. Parents are also welcome to come join the students for breakfast. 
Upcoming Events – 

Bake Day Sale – Wednesday 29 November

Mufti Day Fundraising (Book character dress up) is this

Friday 01 December 
End of Year Awards Assembly - Friday 08 December

Team Picnic Outing Day - Monday 11 December 

Year 8 Graduation Ceremony - Wednesday 13 December 

Last Day for Term 4 is Thursday 14 December 
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